VILLA VOICE 6800 Mayfield Road Mayfield Hts., Ohio 44124

live doe took it partivious with ap

NON-PROFIT ORG. U.S. POSTAGE PAID Cleveland, Ohio Permit 175

Mark the back of the second of



FRIDAY, JANUARY 11th

Choice of Baked Fish or Short Ribs of Beef Potatoes Vegetable Yummy Yummy Dessert

FRIDAY, JANUARY 18th

Choice of Baked Fish or Liver with Onions Potatoes Vegetable Yummy Yummy Dessert

FRIDAY, JANUARY 25th

Choice of Baked Fish or Baked Ham Potatoes Vegetable Yummy Yummy Dessert

MAKE YOUR NEW YEAR RESOLUTION RIGHT NOW - TO ATTEND THE VILLA SERENA DINNERS THROUGH THE YEAR 1980 - YOU WON'T REGRET THE "TASTY" - "TANTALIZING" - TREMENDOUS - DISHES WE SERVE -- BY NONE OTHER THAN OUR ""SMILING AND SEXY"" WAITRESSES!!!!!!!

FLASH! FLASH! - How about these lovely new additions to families we hold dear - CLIFFORD HEMPEL has become a great grandfather for the "1st time" and what do you know, EMMA TULLIO has become a great grandmother for the "9th time" - WHAT A JOY FOR BOTH OF YOU!!! (Better get your grandchildren busy, Mr. Hempel, if you want to catch up to Mrs. Tullio!!!!)

We hear via the grapevine that DOROTHY KHANER is having a nice time visiting her daughter in sunny Florida - (and she didn't even ask me to go with her!!!!)

Our thanks to Marion & Roy Connors who donated some very useful Poker Chips to the Villa Serena - (they must know what our favorite pastime is at the Villa)

So nice of Mildred Johnson and Lillian Maurer to donate some books to our library - and if you happen to see the large type edition of the Reader's Digest in our library, it was a generous gift for a one year subscription from Ellen Soeder. That's a nice thought for those of us who love to read and can't manage the fine print. Thanks gals!!!!.

How about a nice thank you to <u>LAD</u> <u>CIMLER</u> for those absolutely lovely and imaginative dinner signs and special events signs he has worked so hard on this year. Certainly are pretty to look at!!.

As we go to press, we hear that <u>John Pazderak</u> is on the sick list. Get well soon, Mr. Pazderak!!!

On our sick list this past month were Vera DiCarlo, Mike Volino, Frank Vigneri Tony Catullo, Gisela Morel, Amelia Nagy, Clyde Gordon, John Gallagher, Leona Smith, Dewey Voorhies, Alphonsine Massaro, Angela Kmet, Nick Pistillo, John Smola. Some of you we know are already at home recuperating and some are still in the hospital - GET WELL IN A HURRY, DEAR FRIENDS - We hope by the new year, that all your illnesses will be behind you!!

Those lucky card party winners are at it again - November and December winners were: Josephine Sabatino, Ethel Blakeney, Anna Dean, John Nagy, Anna Kandrac, Ellen Guarnieri, Anne Skigen, Anna Dean, Flossie Podojil, Hettie Johnson, May Luke, Josephine McNamara, Lillian Friedman, Margaret Rose, Aileen Spencer, Sylvia Koptis. and Hazel Shoemaker.

Incidentally, our sincere thanks to LEN SHOEMAKER, who has so graciously taken over the Card Partys while Mike Volino is on the sick list.

The very lovely Christmas Cactus you see blooming so beautifully in our Lounge is because of the "tender, loving care" given to it by JOHN NAGY all year in seeing that it would be blooming again this year.

MEN'S CLUB NEWS

The December 11th meeting of the Men's Club presented a most welcome surprise guest in the form of our own Mary Calogero who thanked the members for their willingness to serve in many of the Villa Serena activities. She also heartily endorsed our policy of actively pursuing our goal of boosting membership to an all-time high. When Mary concluded her inspiring message, she understandably was given a standing ovation.

As if to prove our point, another record-setting attendance mark was reached with 35 members being present, as announced by protem Sergeant-At-Arms, Len Shoemaker, "pinch hitting" for Nick Pistillo who was unable to attend.

Domenic Tatone on that night became our newest member and was heartily welcomed into the Club.

Chairman of the Welfare Committee reported that Clyde Gordon, John Gallagher, Nick Pistillo and John Smola were unable to attend due to illness. We sincerely hope they will be with us prior to the next meeting.

The evening ended on an enjoyable social note, open to all men who live at the Villa. A good time was had by all.

The next meeting of the Men's Club is scheduled for <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>January 8th</u>, at 6:30 P.M. All members are urged to be present.

A very Merry Christmas and a healthy, prosperous New Year to all from the Men's Club.

--- Bill Nau ---President

DEVOTIONAL HOUR SCHEDULE FOR JANUARY

- Jan. 3rd Rev. Kenneth Barhydt Highland Rd. Baptist
- Jan. 10th Rev. Fr. Frank Van Bergen St. Clare's Catholic
- Jan. 17th Rev. George Hickson
- Jan. 24th Rev. Ray Holland
- Jan. 31st Rev. Paul Rohrbaugh Faith United

--Ann Tieleman--

JANUARY BUS SCHEDULE

- January 9th Richmond Mall
- January 23rd Mentor Mall
 - ********

HAPPY NEW YEAR

TO ALL

THE VILLA SERENA SENIOR
CITIZENS CENTER
6800 Mayfield Road
Mayfield Heights, Ohio 44124
Telephone: 449-3977

Howard I. Chesler, Administrator

OLD FASHIONED DANCE

For those of you who like to spend just a night of dancing to your favorite music and tripping the light fantastic, we've got it all set for you.

The big day is FRIDAY, JANUARY 25th 7:30 P.M. in our Red Room. We will have a wonderful group of musicians playing all your best remembered dance melodies for your dancing pleasure.

No speeches, no announcements, no "nothing" - except music, music, music.

Come in and have a lot of fun - its the best exercise to get rid of the excess "poundage" you acquired over the holiday season.

We promise you will have a lot of fun - and who knows may be you will learn a new dance or two.

SOMETHING TO THINK ABOUT!

There have been so many requests for a repeat trip to "LAS VEGAS" that it appears a second jaunt to this great "gambling mecca" and "entertainment mecca" of the world is in the planning stages for the near future.

If you are interested in a spring time trip to this "gala" place, please sign up in the office -- let us know and we will get to work on another trip extraordinare. - Start saving your "pennies" - oops - we mean "dollars"

DID YOU KNOW!!! -

That the number of people 100 years of age and up has jumped 43 per cent in the last four years. This makes centenarians one of the fastest grow-ing segments of our population. There were 8,317 centenarians in 1974. By 1978 the group increased to 11,922.

WELL, LET'S ALL START PLANNING FOR OUR FUTURE - THERE'S NO TELLING HOW FAR WE CAN GO!!!!

"MAY YOU ALL LIVE TO 100 PLUS 20"

HOUSEHOLD HINTS

To spot dampen while ironing, use warm water sprayed from Windex cleaner bottle.

A small spouted watering can may be used to fill ice trays and keep from spilling water on floor of refrigerator.

When following a recipe from your cook book, place a piece of plastic over the page to keep it clean.

If cream does not whip easily, try adding a few drops of lemon juice.

For a lighter and fluffier cake from a box mis, add a good tablespoon of liquid shortening. It helps the taste and texture.

To crisp limp lettuce, place in cold water which has a little added lemon juice.

Macaroni, noodles and rice will not boil over if 1-1/2 tablespoons of oil is added, won't stick either.

To keep your ironing board stationary, put crutch tips on the legs.

Happy 1980 and every good wish for each of you on your very special day,
The Board of Trustees and the Villa Serena staff. --Eileen Bentler--

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS

Flower: Carnation

Birthstone: Garnet

January

4 Harriet Obrock #827

- 5 Josephine Czenkner #314
- 5 Erich Golem #323
- 7 Kathryn Ewing #634
- 8 Florence Gaffney #429
- 8 John Gallagher #528
- 8 Holden Smith #824
- 9 Margaret Denne #825
- 12 Joseph Slaminka #201
- 12 George Lash #417
- 15 Emma Kling #527
- 17 Lillian Maurer #615
- 19 Rudolf Freed #618
- 19 Hilda Griffin #420
- 19 Frances Podojil #312
- 21 Agnes Grad #826
- 22 Pauline Koenig #610
- 23 Florence Simpson #505 14
- 23 Ellen Soeder #319
- 23 August Sulzer #716
- 24 Ann Picozzi #407
- 26 Rose Checel #224
- 27 Vera DiCarlo #207
- 27 Mae Luke #809
- 27 Anthony Puleio #813
- 28 Shirley Bristow #619
- 28 Lillian Freedman #727
- 29 Elizabeth Corr #425
- 30 Lucille Sherwood #203
- 30 Lucille Sherwood #20
- 31 Bertha Hay #326
- 31 Michael Perella #333

January

- 1 Nancy Natale
- l Angela Tarzano
- 2 Elsa Brown
- 3 Paul Garin
- 4 Jessie McGinty
- 5 Isabelle Wallace
- 6 Mary Siciliano
- 7 Mary Schutt
- 9 AAgnes Wiltshire
- 10 Olga Heimerdinger
 - 10 Helen Smeed
 - 12 Alex Fried
 - 12 Florence O'Leary
 - 12 Esther Reidinger
 - 12 Violet Papp
 - 12 Edythe Turner
- 14 Estelle Fillo
 - 14 Tillie Jantonio
 - 14 Lillian Stowe
 - 14 Betty Takacs
 - 15 Isabelle Saponaro
 - 16 Loretta Semrad
 - 18 Doris Amster
 - 18 Marion Connors
 - 18 Martha Payne
 - 22 Bernice Ellsworth
 - 26 Edward Mantwill
 - 26 John Orris
 - 28 Louise Ritchie
 - 28 Annie Russo
 - 29 Helen Lessem
 - 29 Louise Mihalka
 - 30 Frances Marcisin
 - 31 Alice Crobaugh
 - 31 Mary Dezort
 - 31 Mary Onorato
 - 31 Emma Sunseri

JANUARY ANNIVERSARIES

January 5th - Mr. & Mrs. John Marcisin

January 8th - Mr. & Mrs. Robert Clasen

January 20th - Mr. & Mrs. Edward Picozzi #407

January 23rd - Mr. & Mrs. E. R. Douglas

